THE OAK PARK WATER COMPANY, INC.
PO Box 2026
Shelton, Washington 98584
360-427-0678

May 5, 2015

Mr Steve King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

SUBJECT: Oak Park Water Company, Inc.
Letter to Extend Effective Date “UW-150604"

Dear Commission:

The Oak Park Water Co., Inc. wishes to extend the effective date of our recently submitted filing
with the Commission. This request is part of Docket Number UW 150604.

Our original filing was to become effective on May 22, 2015.
We are asking that our new effective date be on June 22, 2015.

We are in discussions with Commission staff about this general rate case only. There is no
material change to the terms and conditions of filing at this time.

Please call Drew Noble at 360-463-6189 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

CWMW we_

EstherJ Cunnihgham
President



